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Road Closed in Grand Blanc Twp. for Water Main Repairs 
 
Grand Blanc Township, Michigan. --- 

 

The Grand Blanc Public Works Department has closed McCandlish Road between Vassar 

Road and Saginaw Street to make water main repairs. The road is expected to reopen on Thursday, 

February 10. There will be a detour route posted. Motorists are advised to allow extra time to reach 

their destination. Please contact Grand Blanc Township Public Works at (810) 424-2614 if you 

have questions.   

--- ### --- 

                                                                                                                        

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 


